
 

Sri Guru Gobind Singh College of Commerce 
      University of Delhi 

Pitampura Delhi 110034 

Non-Collegiate Women Education Board 

19th September 2024 

Notice for Third and Fifth Semester 

Dear Students 

  Sri Guru Gobind Singh College of Commerce NCWEB Centre organised an Orientation 

Program for First year students on 21st September, 2024 in Mini Auditorium for first year 

students. On 21st   September 2024 there will be no classes for 3rd and 5th semester.  Classes 

will happen as per timetable on 22nd September 2024. 

 

 

 
Ms NAVDEEP KAUR 
Teacher in Charge  
SGGSCC centre NCWEB 


